

Mr. Richard Jorgensen
President U.W.K. (United World Karate)
Voie du Cabinot 3 – 1003 Lousanne
Switzerland
Fax. +41-21-5605663 – Email: president@unitedkarate.org

And for information: all the founders

Reg. 21 2015, june 11

Dear President,

almost a year after the establishment of the UNITED WORLD KARATE (Lausanne, July 2014), it is fair to draw conclusions.

The Board of Directors of the IKU assess the work done so far by the organs UWK very negative. For example:

- The IKU has never been involved in decisions or opinions, as well as other founding members;
- It has been almost non-existent any type of communication;
- It has been a shortage of will to want to involve other international organizations to achieve a genuine unification of the world of karate;
- There was utter confusion in the creation of unified national federations;

These are just some of the negatives, and we understand the real objectives.

It should be noted, according to what said and other, that the UWK is to consider properties of only some people with their strategy not clear and transparent.

In this way UWK can not be unifying, and everything has been wrong so far.

This behavior has no respect for the IKU who also regularly paid its fee to support UWK (Euro 3400 !). In conclusion the IKU not recognize the work of UWK, until now, not consistent with the objectives unifying who had given.

Only "power games" that we can not accept and do not form the good of the karate world.

With this letter to communicate (by decision of the Board of Directors unanimously) the resignation of the International Karate Union as member UWK with immediate effect and for all legal purposes.

Therefore, please remove all reference to IKU (logo and name) from Uwk documents and external communications (including website, facebook and other). So we had to, kind regards.

Victor John Charles MB President

www.ikunion.org

president@internationalkarateunion.org info@internationalkarateunion.org